
Year 8 Art & Design Trip to the Botanic Garden  
 

Tuesday 14th January 
 
To support the Year 8’s work on Gaudi, they will be visiting the Botanic Garden on Tuesday 
14th January.  The pupils will explore the different environments within the glasshouses, 
including deserts, mountains and rainforests.  They will be working on their sketching 
techniques and observational drawing skills using the plants found at the garden. 
 
The children will leave St Faith’s at 13:45  and return 15:40.  They need to wear full school 
uniform and they will not require any money. 
 
 
Mrs D Bowes   
Head of Art & Design  


